
St. Catherine’s C of E Primary School 

Moorland Road 

Launceston 

Cornwall  PL15 7HX 

Head of School: Mrs Louise Hussey   Telephone: 01566 772198 

Email: stcatherines@andaras.org   Website: www.stcatherinescofe.co.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This year, we have decided to do separate Infant and Junior Christmas performances. The Junior 

performance will be held on Monday 17th December at 6.00pm in St Mary’s Church. 

The children will have a rehearsal on the morning of Thursday 13th in St Mary’s Church and we 

request that you bring Junior children straight to the church at 9.00 am please. We will then 

walk children back to school in time for lunch at 12.00pm. 

Please ensure that children have coats and any bags they may need when they arrive at 9.00am 

so they are prepared if the weather is cold or wet. If you have younger siblings you may drop 

them at St Catherine’s before bringing older children on  to the church. 

Parents of children who attend Breakfast Club please speak to your class teacher. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Junior Staff 
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